

Dear Friend,

I am honored to be asked to write a letter of recommendation for Frank and Rebecca Suglio, sent out of the Cleveland Baptist Church to establish Heritage Church Planting Ministry. I remember the early days of Frank's relationship with the Cleveland Baptist Church. Born and raised Catholic and lost without Christ he came to CBC searching for the truth. Frank was saved here in 2011 and has grown immensely since that time. Frank is a 2019 graduate of Heritage Baptist Institute (a ministry of Cleveland Baptist Church), and has 4+ years of pastoral experience.

Frank and Rebecca are two of the hardest working people I know. Both of them have served here devotedly. They remind me of the house of Stephanus who had "...addicted themselves to the ministry..." (I Corinthians 16:15). Frank has worked with our singles, outreach, and discipleship. He is a soul winner, one of the hardest working people I know, and extremely driven. Church planting has been his calling for as long as I can remember, and we are excited to partner with him in this endeavor. Would you consider supporting him financially? He believes the Lord would have him to start multiple churches, instead of planting a church in one place and pastoring it, therefore I am asking you to consider adding him to your long-term mission's budget. I am fully persuaded that his work will be a tremendous investment of your missionary dollars. If I can answer any questions about Frank and Rebecca, or Heritage Church Planting Ministry, please don't hesitate to reach out. Thank you for your faithfulness and friendship in the Lord.

Sincerely,

Pastor Peter Folger Cleveland Baptist Church